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Comments: The proposed open pit cyanide leach mine located east of Cascade and McCall, in the headwaters of
the East Fork South Fork Salmon River raises numerous concerns including unacceptable impacts to fisheries,
wildlife, and water quality, to name a few. The proposal also comes with significant concerns regarding
transportation and impacts to roadless and Wilderness areas.

Further analysis and interpretation are needed to adequately protect Idaho's natural resources. | strongly urge
that this project not be allowed to go forward.



